
 

 

Workshop for the John the Baptist Heavenly Tribal Messiahs in Kericho, Kenya 
 
Emmanuel Tanui 
April 6, 2018 
 

 
 

After completing 430 couples, we organized a workshop for the John the Baptist Heavenly Tribal 

Messiah to empower them to fulfill their mission as the heavenly tribal messiah. The workshop took place 

at Sikh temple at Kericho town on from April 3rd to 6th, 2018. 

 

We had a total of 28 participants. The bishops and pastors who attended were so excited and encouraged 

to hold blessing ceremony in their churches after their church sermons. They give testimonies and want us 

to go to their churches to educate the youth about the blessing. 

 

Thanks to Rev. Kililo and Rev. Tanui who prepared the lectures and thanks to the Sikh community for 

their hospitality in their temple hostels. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


